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ANNUAL ADMISSION NOTICE 

in respect of admissions to the 2025/26 school year 

*Scoil Bhríde Cailíní was sanctioned a new Special (Autism) Class. 

Admission Policy and Application Form 

A copy of the school’s Admission Policy and the Application Form for Admission for the 2025/2026 is available as 

follows: – 

To download at: www.scoilbhridecailini.ie 

On request: By emailing office@scoilbhridecailini.ie or writing to: Scoil Bhríde (Cailíní), Church Avenue, 

Blanchardstown, Dublin 15, D15 R271. 

Special Class Application and Decision Dates for admission to 2025-2026 school year. 

The following are the dates applicable for admission to the school’s Special Class which caters for girls with a diagnosis 

of autism: 

The school will commence accepting applications for admission on  

 

Wednesday 4th June 2025 @ 9am 

The school shall cease accepting applications for admission on   

 

Wednesday 25th June 2025 @ 

2pm 

Applicants will be notified of the decision on their application by     Wednesday 2nd July 2025 

Applicants must confirm acceptance of an offer of admission by Wednesday 9th July 2025* 

 

*Failure to accept an offer within the prescribed period above may result in the offer being withdrawn. 

 
 

Number of places being made available in 2025/2026 

The number of places being made available in the special class catering for girls 

with a diagnosis of autism is 

6 

Note: 

Please note the school will be having internal renovations to accommodate the new special class. The class 
will open during the 25/26 school year, but the exact date will be dependent on completion of the works on 
the new classroom. Please be aware that the class will not be ready for September 2025, and that the 
placement is conditional on the works being completed.  

Parents/ Guardians should be advised to retain their pre-school placement and/or to apply for the home 
tuition grant for September 2025, in the event that the class is not ready by then.  

The SENO will be available to advise you on this. 

 

mailto:office@scoilbhridecailini.ie
http://www.scoilbhridecailini.ie/
mailto:office@scoilbhridecailini.ie


 


